
Dear Kirsten

Thank you for checking our revised manuscript and noticing the repeat text and that a number of the 
links were not correct. The repeat text has  following links have been changed:  

Footnote Line 44: Changed GMES&Africa link to  https://au.int/GMESAfrica 
Footnote Line 46: Added Footnote for MARCNOWA:  https://gmes.rmc.africa/ 
Corrected OCIMS link in footnote line 47: https://ocims.environment.gov.za/ 

Corrected link on line 298 to  https://somisana.ac.za
Corrected the link for the PRIMROSE project on line 553 to: https://pml.ac.uk/projects/primrose-
predicting-risk-and-impact-of-harmful-eve/ 

Kind regards
Jennifer
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